
 

West Ashley Life Chain April 6th  
You are cordially invited to participate in the Life Chain on Sunday, April 
6th, from 3–4 p.m. This event is part of the spring 40 Days for Life 
campaign and will be held in front of Blessed Sacrament Catholic 
Church at 5 St. Teresa Drive and Highway 17 in West Ashley, with 
parking in the church/school parking lot. There will be pro-life signs 
available for you to hold. As traffic passes by, we’ll stand together, pray, 
and ‘shine a light’ on the sanctity of life! Please plan to join us. We look 
forward to seeing you there.   
  

Questions? Text Taylor: 843.708.1272    

        

      
  


